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               31st March 2022 
 
Dear West Park Families 
 
I hope that you are all keeping well and enjoying the changeable weather which has fluctuated 
from Athens to Aberdeen over the last 48 hours. 
 
We have received a further update on Covid restrictions which is summarised below: 

• Pupils who are unwell and have a high temperature should self-isolate.  They should return 
to school when they no longer have a high temperature and are well enough to attend. 

• Adults with a positive test should isolate for 5 days. 
• Pupils with a positive test should isolate for 3 days. 
• There will be no LFT testing at the end of self-isolation. 
• No test kits can be given out to staff, pupils or families 

 
Covid continues to impact on staffing but we are all working hard to keep all pupils in school as we 
approach the Easter holidays. 
 
Take care and have a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 
 
 

 


